
Redwood League Meeting 6/12/2000 
 
Redwood League Meeting Minutes 
June 12, 2000 
 
8:06 pm Meeting called to order 
 
Terry Pipp moved to dispense with the reading of the minutes. David Hale seconded. Passed. 
 
Treasurer?s Report: Linda Wright reported that we have $25,800 in the bank but we haven?t paid our bills yet. Need 
to pay player fees and Abronzino fees. 
 
Registrar?s Report: Alysia Cappa reported that she has inputted all the team info and will start printing soon. She 
will need help pasting pictures. FDT are going through and InterDistrict Releases are going through. Everything is 
going well so far. 
 
Publicist?s Report: MJ Lee brought printouts of the team lists from the Redwood website. Alysia gave MJ a list of 
teams she has paperwork for to date. 
 
Scheduler Report: Jerry O?Connell reported that there is nothing yet! 
 
Referee Coordinator?s report: Michael Lindeberg reported on the following topics: 
 
 
 
President?s Report: Terry Pipp reported 
We have 2 girls teams from Germany visiting July 20-27. U16-17 teams. Need housing and games. Contact Mike 
Rogers if you can help. 
 
Note to league presidents: Looking for a field for the u15 boys ODP practices. 5 or 6 pm, Monday and Wednesday. 
 
Also looking for a field for Abronzino play on Saturdays. 
 
Abronzino Report: Calendar for 17, 19?s at Morgan Hill. 10 playing days: Sept. 9, 16 and Oct 7, 14, 21, 22 and Nov. 
4, 5, 11, 12. No earlier dates available and there will be no reschedules.  

 


